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PTA Meetings Via 

Zoom at 6:30pm 

11/4/2020 

12/2/2020 

1/1/2021 

 

 

Important School 

Dates 

 

11/6/20-End Ist Quarter 

11/16/20-Report Cards 

 

Upcoming Events 

 

 

 

 

 
Winter Fun Bags 
The PTA will be preparing “Winter Fun Bags” for our THES students 

to provide a little extra pick-me-up during the virtual school 

struggles.  Our goal is to have the Winter Fun Bags available for 

parents/guardians to pick up by mid-December.  In order to ensure 

that we are making enough Winter Fun Bags and also using all of our 

available resources to maximize the contents of the bags, we are 

asking all parents/guardians of THES students to let us know in 

advance if they would like us to prepare a Winter Fun Bag for their 

student. Please send an email 

to thesptawinterfunbag@gmail.com by no later than November 20, 

2020, if you would like the PTA to prepare a Winter Fun Bag for your 

student. 

Masks for Sale 

We are now live with the fundraising masks.  Nightmare Graphics is 

doing our masks. 2 sizes, youth, and adult. 

Please keep a few things in mind when ordering: 

• This store will close on November 22nd.  No orders will be 

accepted after this date! 

• All orders will be processed AFTER the store has closed on 

November 22nd. 

• When orders are completed you will be notified by email with pick 

up information. 

All orders are custom, so there are NO REFUNDS, RETURNS, OR 

EXCHANGES! 

https://thunderhillmask.itemorder.com/sale 

 

 

mailto:thesptawinterfunbag@gmail.com
https://thunderhillmask.itemorder.com/sale


How You can Help the PTA 

One of the best ways you can help the PTA this year is to simply 

become a member. Memberships provide the PTA with crucial 

funding, and it also shows us the members of our school community 

care about the mission of the PTA. Becoming a PTA member doesn't 

commit you to attending meetings or volunteering (though you are 

welcome to both.) Memberships can be purchased online 

at https://thes.new.memberhub.store/store 

You can also Support THES every time you shop through Amazon 

Smile. Go to smile.amazon.com and search Thunder Hill PTA. Or use 

code: 23-7111265 

 

Facebook Like 
Please follow us on our Facebook page for important 

announcements and updates.  

https://www.facebook.com/thunderhillpta 

 

Contactless Book Check-Out 
ANNOUNCING THUNDER HILL MEDIA's CONTACTLESS BOOK 

CHECKOUT!!! Wednesday, November 4th is the first pick-up day for 

Thunder Hill Media's Contactless Book Checkout!   

In order to prepare for participation, please read the information you 

will find on this link: 

Step-by-Step Directions for your Thunder Hill Media Contactless Book 

Checkout-1.docx 

Note:  You will only come if you receive a confirmation email letting 

you know your books are available and checked out to you.  

Time frame: 10:30 - noon - November 4th. 

Future time frames for pickup on Wednesdays to be determined. 
  

https://thes.new.memberhub.store/store
https://www.facebook.com/thunderhillpta
https://nam01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http:%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2FITr365T34frvR68l0-rX-w~~%2FAAAAAQA~%2FRgRhgWcWP0R1aHR0cHM6Ly9tc2cuc2Nob29sbWVzc2VuZ2VyLmNvbS9tLz9zPU9IVmFSSjNETkNBJm1hbD0wNGY4NzQ3MDM3MWMxNzM0MWYxZTkwYmMwYzFjNTk1ZjNlODg5Y2NjZWRlNDdkZTI2MTkwOTA5YWI4OGFkZDE4VwdzY2hvb2xtQgoASJYzoF_EGvAOUhZtYXJ0aGFfYm93ZW5AaGNwc3Mub3JnWAQAAAAB&data=04%7C01%7CLeah_McIlvain%40hcpss.org%7Ca67c8e0753f946cb331208d87f4c6632%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C0%7C0%7C637399313460034588%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=vomBxC2%2BWzPBnlGttALe%2FUYDUgBa3VQ0gkO3LgVKHLQ%3D&reserved=0
https://nam01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http:%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2FITr365T34frvR68l0-rX-w~~%2FAAAAAQA~%2FRgRhgWcWP0R1aHR0cHM6Ly9tc2cuc2Nob29sbWVzc2VuZ2VyLmNvbS9tLz9zPU9IVmFSSjNETkNBJm1hbD0wNGY4NzQ3MDM3MWMxNzM0MWYxZTkwYmMwYzFjNTk1ZjNlODg5Y2NjZWRlNDdkZTI2MTkwOTA5YWI4OGFkZDE4VwdzY2hvb2xtQgoASJYzoF_EGvAOUhZtYXJ0aGFfYm93ZW5AaGNwc3Mub3JnWAQAAAAB&data=04%7C01%7CLeah_McIlvain%40hcpss.org%7Ca67c8e0753f946cb331208d87f4c6632%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C0%7C0%7C637399313460034588%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=vomBxC2%2BWzPBnlGttALe%2FUYDUgBa3VQ0gkO3LgVKHLQ%3D&reserved=0


  Staff Appreciation 

 

 
 

 

 


